
DROPPING OFF ITEMS
INCLUDING BOOTS, EXTRA CLOTHING, 

BACKPACKS OR LUNCHES,  
Please make sure to label them and 

DROP OFF AT THE OFFICE 
Please do not interrupt your child’s classroom 

during learning hours.
Thank you.  

IN PREPARATION OF WINTER WEATHER

CLICK HERE  FOR INFORMATION

TEACHER CONTACT EMAILS

Our full staff list for the 
upcoming school year (as well 
as contact information) can be 

found HERE

SUNDAY NIGHT REMINDER
Remember to pack your child’s  
CUTLERY and RAIN GEAR and 

CHANGE OF CLOTHES

REMEMBER CUTLERY

As we strive to create a supportive environment 
for all students, we kindly ask that you remember 
to send your child with their own reusable cutlery 

daily including Hot Lunch Days.

EXTENDED HOLIDAYS 
DURING SCHOOL TIME 

If your child is going to be absent from school 
please email your classroom teacher and  
email Ms. Thoma at ethoma@wvschools.ca  to 
let us know. 

VOLUNTARY ABSENCES 
FROM SCHOOL 

Please understand that if you are choosing 
to take extended holidays when classes are 
in session, teachers cannot replicate the 
learning that happens within the classroom 
and are not able to provide online learning 
opportunities. 

Our teachers do their very best to support 
students during required absences due to 
illness, however, when the absence is 
voluntary and a family's choice (such as 
extending a weekend, holiday, or vacation), 
it is a family's responsibility to maintain 
academic learning at home. 

Please take time to read with your child, 
have them write in a “holiday” journal, and 
take advantage of other opportunities to 
practice foundational skills (e.g. following 
instructions and using math while cooking). 

Texting Messaging for Winter 
Weather or School Closures 

when Power is Down

Please text a “Y” or “Yes” to 
978338 to ensure you are on 

the list. 

WINTER WEATHER INFO 
CLICK HERE.

WHEN SHOULD I KEEP
  MY SICK CHILD HOME 

FROM SCHOOL?

Click HERE 
to find out when.

WHEN SHOULD I KEEP
  MY SICK CHILD HOME 

FROM SCHOOL?

Click HERE to find out. 

2025-2026 
SCHOOL YEAR

If your child will not be 
returning to Cypress Park 

in Septemberplease advise 
the school office 

as soon as possible.
Email ethoma@wvschools.ca 
We have many families on 
waitlists waiting to hear on 
available spots for the 25-26 

school year.

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM
Please make sure you are paying for 
your orders when placing the order 

or soon after. The system is 
designed to delete any unpaid 

orders after 24 hours and we don’t 
want anyone missing out on their 

hot lunch days.

LOGIN HERE TO ORDER 
OR MAKE CHANGES

Reminder
You will receive an email 
confirmation the day before 
your child’s hot lunch delivery

PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR 
OWN UTENSILS 

Please ensure your child has their 
own reusable utensils for their 

lunches and hot lunches

RESPECTING OUR 
SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT 
“Pack it in Pack it out Lunches” 
We ask that whatever comes in 

your child’s lunch bag goes home 
in their lunch bag, including 

empty juice boxes and wrappers. 
This way we will create far less 
garbage at school and you will 

have a better idea of what your 
child is finishing for lunch

        ARRIVING LATE                     SET THOSE ALARMS

The most crucial learning hours of a school day are often in the morning. Arriving late means 
students can miss out on this learning as well as efforts to set the stage for the day and 
sometimes disrupt the learning of others. If families are finding it difficult to arrive on time, 
please connect with your child’s teacher so that we can support you and your child. 

CYPRESS PARK COMMUNITY

 PLAYGROUND RULES

EXPECTED
● Moving your body around and helping your brain
● Having fun!
● Asking a friend to play with you
● Follow the group plan
● Be kind to others
● Using kind words
● Stay within the boundaries (they keep you safe)
● Share and take turns with the equipment
● Include others
● Hands to yourself
● Be safe on the playground + spider web
● Listen to the teachers
● Take care of our trees, plants and garden
● Pick up garbage

UNEXPECTED
● Chasing a friend that does not want to play

● Choosing not to come in when the bell rings

● Bossing people around during a game

● Running with sticks

● Budge or push in line

● Exclude friends

● Throwing rocks

● Unkind touching of others

● Gunplay (sticks or other objects

2024-2025 IB FEE REQUEST

The annual fee of $550.00 per student is due to the 2025-2026 school year. If 
preferred, this amount may be paid on School Cash Online in up to 5 installments if 
you sign up by March 21st, 2025.  

Please click here to access School Cash Online.  

The IB request letter can be accessed here. 

ACCESSING FAMILY PORTAL
REPORTS PUBLISHED TOMORROW

Tomorrow, March 14th, you will receive an  email from sysadmin@myeducation.gov.bc.ca with details 
about accessing the Term Two Learning Updates. 

This account will allow you to access your child’s/children’s Learning Updates (report cards), Annual 
Instructional Plans (AIPs) for English Language Learners, and Individual Education Plans (IEPs) for students 

with a Ministry Designation.

Detailed instructions and videos for accessing the Updates are available here.
These reports will only be available until July 2025 

We advise you to download and save for future reference.

These reports will only be available until 
until the end of June 2025. We advise 
you to download and save for future 

reference. Due to privacy laws we are no 
longer able to email school reports.

DOWNLOAD AND 
SAVE

YOUR CHILD’S 
SCHOOL LEARNING 
UPDATE (REPORTS) 

CLICK HERE

STUDENT LED-CONFERENCES - MAY 8TH & MAY 9TH
Our student learning conferences are just around the corner! On Wednesday May 
8th and Thursday May 9th. March 9th. Students will be dismissed at 12:05pm to 
accommodate the conferences. Each family is asked to sign up for a conference 
on either one of these days. The purpose of these conferences is to experience 
school with your child. Please come prepared to engage in learning activities 
together! 

Student-led conferences involve the student and the parents. The students are 
responsible for leading the conference, and also take responsibility for their 
learning by sharing the process with their parent. The conference involves the 
student discussing and reflecting upon samples of work that they have previously 
chosen to share with their parents. The purpose of these conferences is to 
experience school with your child. Please come prepared to engage in learning 
activities together! 

Booking Student Led-Conferences
● Go to the School Interview website here https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/vjs7f
● If you are prompted for an event code, enter: vjs7f or scan the QR code below

● Enter your information (parent email, parent name, phone number and student name)
● Here you can indicate the number of students that you need to book for, if you have
more than one child at Cypress Park
● Click on GO
● Choose your child’s teacher
● Choose the date and time that works best for you from the options provided.
● Conferences are 15 minutes long, please be respectful of staying only within the given 
time.
● Both parents are welcome, however we ask you find care for any little ones, this is a time 
for parents and student.

Please note there will be multiple students signed up for each conference time 
and therefore teachers will be unable to have an individual discussion about your 
child.

LEAVING EARLIER THAN 26 JUNE
The School Office needs to know

ethoma@wvschools.ca

2025-2026 
IB FEE REQUEST

The annual fee of $550.00 per 
student is due for the 2025-2025 

school year. 

To access School Cash Online 
click here

The IB Fee Request Letter can be accessed 
HERE

LOOKING AHEAD

SEPT 25 Parent Information Evening 5:00-6:00

SEPT 26 Professional Development Day-school not in session

SEPT 29 Orange Shirt Day 

SEPT 30 National Day of Truth & Reconciliation school not in session

OCT 7 #3 Gr 3 Cross Country Meet - Ambleside Park 3:45-4:45PM
8:00 AM running practice at school Wednesdays

OCT 13 Thanksgiving Day - Stat Holiday

OCT 16 Great BC Shakeout Earthquake Drill

OCT 24 Professional Development Day-school not in session

CYPRESS PARK PRIMARY                      THURSDAY NEWS eBULLETIN

SEPTEMBER 25, 2025                        

STAY UP TO DATE with our SCHOOL COMMUNICATION  
Regular home communication is important to us! Please make reading our eBulletins a 
weekly routine to stay up-to-date with school events and information. A Cypress Park 
eBulletin will be emailed home every Thursday. Archived Bulletins can be found on the 
Cypress Park website under the school News and Publications. Please familiarise 
yourself with our website as it is your primary source of information.

CROSS COUNTRY SEASON BEGINS
GRADES 3 STUDENTS

Practises are Wednesdays at 08:00am
Meet #1 September 16th @ 3:30pm

Permission slips went home last week and 
should be returned to Ms. James by 
tomorrow. PLease let Ms. McLeod know if 
you are able to volunteer at the meets at 
rmcleod@wvschools.ca. If your child is 
participating, there is a $10 district fee that 
can be paid on schoolcashonline. Click here 

✅ POLICY AND PROCEDURE -  PAST DUE
If you have not yet filled out our Policy and Procedures online form found HERE your child will be unable to 
participate in school activities off school grounds including our Terry Fox Run. Please fill out ASAP

           PURCHASE YOUR SCHOOL 
           CYPRESS PARK SPIRIT WEAR 

ONLINE STORE CLOSES SEPTEMBER 21ST
Click Here

Shop our classic SPIRIT WEAR & NEW ADIDAS JACKET to show 
your school pride on Fridays!

CYPRESS PARK PARENT INFORMATION EVENING - TONIGHT!  5-6pm
Cypress Park families are invited to attend our 
Parent Info Evening starting in our gym, tonight. 
This is a great opportunity for families to meet 
their child’s teacher(s) and learn about the year 
ahead. The evening will start in the gym at 5PM and 
be followed by two session in classrooms. This 
event is for parents/guardians only.

NATIONAL DAY FOR TRUTH 
AND RECONCILIATION 

Cypress Park school will recognize Orange 
Shirt Day on Monday, September 29th, and 
all children, staff and families are invited 
to wear an orange shirt. This day, and the 
National Day for Truth and Reconciliation, 
is to honour the legacy of indigenous, inuit 
and Metis children in Canada who were 
taken from their homes and 
sent to residential schools 
between the 1830s and 1980s. 

CYPRESS PARK 
CELEBRATES 
3 OCTOBER

REMINDER
Tomorrow, September 24th is 
our first Professional 
Development Day, for teachers. 
Schools will not be in session. 
We wish everyone a wonderful 
long weekend and look forward 
to seeing you back at school on 
Monday, September 29th.. 
Remember to wear your
 ORANGE SHIRTS!

A FRIENDLY REMINDER FOR 
EVENT DAYS

We love welcoming families to our special 
events, and we appreciate your ongoing 
support and involvement. However, we 
kindly ask that parents and visitors do not 
enter classrooms unless invited by a staff 
member. Classrooms may contain 
confidential student information, and we 
wish to ensure these spaces remain secure. 
Restrooms are available for your use, but 
please refrain from wandering through the 
school during events. Thank you for helping 
us keep our learning environment safe and 
respectful for everyone.

https://westvancouverschools.ca/category/special-announcements/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/09/Cypress-Park-Staff-24-25-1.pdf
mailto:ethoma@wvschools.ca
https://westvancouverschools.ca/category/special-announcements/
https://www.vch.ca/en/when-should-i-keep-my-sick-child-home-school
https://www.vch.ca/en/when-should-i-keep-my-sick-child-home-school
mailto:ethoma@wvschools.ca
https://munchalunch.com/
https://munchalunch.com/
https://westvancouver.schoolcashonline.com/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2024/02/CP-IB-Parent-Letter-2024_2025-1.pdf
https://westvancouverschools.ca/family-portal/#1582137227642-38c8a1cb-8ca3
https://myeducation.gov.bc.ca/aspen/logon.do
https://schoolinterviews.ca/code/vjs7f
mailto:ethoma@wvschools.ca
https://westvancouver.schoolcashonline.com/
https://westvancouverschools.ca/cypresspark-primary/wp-content/uploads/sites/23/2025/03/2025-26-IB-Fee-Letter-6-March.pdf
mailto:rmcleod@wvschools.ca
https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://eforms.sd45.bc.ca/Account/Login?rr=Form/PandP
https://cypresspark2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://cypresspark2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/


TERRY FOX RUN 2025 - FINISH IT!
A huge thank you to everyone who joined us for this year’s Terry Fox Run! Under the bright sun and warm 
September temperatures, our school community came together with energy, heart, and determination to 
carry on Terry’s legacy. The perseverance shown by students, staff, and families truly captured the spirit of 
the day. We’re proud to share that thanks to your generosity, we raised $220 in donations for cancer 
research—an incredible contribution that reflects the caring, compassion, and cooperation that define our 
school community.

Students were grateful to cool down with fresh fruit after the run and even enjoyed refreshing freezies at 
the Welcome Back picnic, generously hosted by our amazing PAC. It was the perfect way to wrap up a 
meaningful event and connect as a school community.
A big shoutout to our Grade 3 students for starting the event with a thoughtful 
assembly, and to all the parent volunteers and spectators who helped make the 
day a success. Your support keeps Terry’s dream alive and reminds us of the 
impact we can make together. Terry Fox’s determination and courage continue to 
inspire generations. His Marathon of Hope lives on in the steps we take each year 
and in our shared commitment to a future without cancer.



VOLUNTARY ABSENCES FROM SCHOOL 

Please understand that if you are choosing to take 
extended holidays when classes are in session, 
teachers cannot replicate the learning that 
happens within the classroom and are not able to 
provide online learning opportunities. 

Our teachers do their very best to support 
students during required absences due to illness, 
however, when the absence is voluntary and a 
family's choice (such as extending a weekend, 
holiday, or vacation), it is a family's responsibility 
to maintain academic learning at home. 

Please take time to read with your child, have 
them write in a “holiday” journal, do Math IXL 
online, or take advantage of other emergent 
opportunities to practise foundational skills (e.g. 
following instructions and using math while 
cooking). 

Families may email their child’s teacher(s) to see if 
there is other work their child can do, however, our 
teachers’ energy and focus continues to be on the 

learning of students within the classroom

PARKING DOS AND DON’TS 

Click here for more information. 

Only Kindergarten families are permitted to park 
in the upper field lot at the beginning and end of 

the school day. 

For special events, the upper field will be open for 
parking as per the maps here. 

Kindergarten families need to display their 
parking pass on their dashboard

DROPPING OFF ITEMS

Including BOOTS, EXTRA CLOTHING, BACKPACKS or 
LUNCHES,  

Please make sure to label them and 
DROP OFF AT THE OFFICE 

Please do not interrupt your child’s classroom 
during learning hours. Thank you.  

CELEBRATING STUDENT BIRTHDAYS 

We love celebrating students’ birthdays! To help keep our 
classroom safe and inclusive for everyone.. If you would 
like to provide a treat, please plan to distribute it after 
dismissal, once students have left for the day. For birthday 
party invitations, we kindly ask that if the whole class is 
not invited, invitations be shared outside of school. Feel 
free to ask your child’s teacher about Cypress Park’s 
Birthday Book tradition. 

Thank you for helping us create a positive and thoughtful 
experience for all students!

CYPRESS PARK PARENT INFORMATION EVENING - September 25th 5-6pm

Cypress Park families are invited to attend our Parent Info Evening. 
This is a great opportunity for families to meet their child’s/children’s 
teacher(s) and learn about the year ahead. The evening will start in 
the gym and be followed by two session in classrooms. 

Here are the key details:
● This event is for parents/guardians only. 
● 5:00-5:20 PM, Principal Scott Slater, Vice-Principal Ryley McLeod will give an overview of what learning 
and the year looks like at Cypress Park
● 5:25-5:40 PM, parents will find their child’s classroom for Session #1. 
Teachers will introduce themselves and their classroom and share information about classroom routines and 
how parents can support their child’s education. 
● 5:45-6:00 PM, parents who have two children at Cypress Park will find their other child’s classroom for 
Session #2 which is a repeat of Session #1. 
● 6:00 PM, Event Ends

This evening is not for conversations about individual student learning. However, individual Student Learning 
Conferences will be held on October 22nd and 23rd. Sign up for the conferences will be online, and more 
information will follow in future bulletins.

REMEMBER CUTLERY - As we strive to create a supportive environment for all 
students, we kindly ask that you remember to send your child with their own 
reusable cutlery daily including Hot Lunch Days.

https://westvancouverschools.ca/westbay-elementary/wp-content/uploads/sites/10/2023/12/Parking-Dos-and-Donts-2023-1.pdf


PAC NEWS, EVENTS & HIGHLIGHTS

Friday, Oct 17 | 2:30-5:30 PM
GLOW-O-WEEN

Get ready to dance, play & glow the afternoon 
away at our first-ever Glow-o-Ween! Join us for 
a spooktacular celebration filled with:

● Glow light dance party
● Halloween scavenger hunt
● Costume swap & dress-up
● Carnival games & prizes
● Chilli, cider & fall favs

Don’t miss this glowing good time — fun for 
the whole family! 

👻

GET YOUR TICKET – $25

Fun Ways to Give Back
SCHOOL FUNDRAISERS🥂

R is FOR RAFFLE

Do you have a 
business you’d like to 

promote? Let us know! 
We’d love to feature you in 

our Fundraiser!

LUNCH MADE EASY

Hot Lunch Program – 
A delicious & convenient 

way to support our 
school! ORDER HOT 

LUNCH

SHOW YOUR SPIRIT

Shop our classic SPIRIT 
WEAR & NEW 

ADIDAS JACKET. 
LAST CHANCE: 

Tonight at Midnight

EAT IN STYLE

Ditch the Plastic. Pack the 
Pride – Durable, reusable & 

full of school 
spirit—CYPRESS PARK 
CUTLERY on sale now!

https://cypress-park.square.site/product/glow/WXKSOKAILXLHWPYO7KASTNY5
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/glow/WXKSOKAILXLHWPYO7KASTNY5
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/glow/WXKSOKAILXLHWPYO7KASTNY5
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/glow/WXKSOKAILXLHWPYO7KASTNY5
https://munchalunch.com/login
mailto:nat.quilty@gmail.com?subject=Raffle Donation
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://munchalunch.com/login
https://cypresspark2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://cypresspark2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://cypresspark2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://cypresspark2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://cypresspark2025.itemorder.com/shop/home/
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/cutlery/72?cs=true&cst=custom
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/cutlery/72?cs=true&cst=custom
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/cutlery/72?cs=true&cst=custom
https://cypress-park.square.site/product/cutlery/72?cs=true&cst=custom


HIGHLIGHTS OF THE WEEK
FUNDING FUTURES🚀

OUR MISSION: To raise funds that bring meaningful enhancements to Cypress Park — from 
new equipment and experts-in-residence programs to cultural enrichment and more! When 

people ask, “What does the PAC pay for?” — this is the list! With over $30,000 in school 
resources & initiatives to choose from, now is your chance to vote on where PAC funds 

should go. Check out the exciting new items added this year and help shape the future of 
our school community!

https://cypress-park.square.site/


NO SUCH THING AS 
BAD WEATHER

JUST INAPPROPRIATE 
CLOTHING

The wet weather has arrived! Students are outside 
for approximately 45 minutes for morning and 
lunch recesses and will need to keep warm and 
dry. Please ensure your child/ren come to school 
in appropriate waterproofed clothing and 
footwear. Please also make sure to add a change 
of dry clothing in their backpack.

Cypress Park Playschool offers 6-Hour 
preschool based on Progressive Montessori 
program from 8:30 am to 2:25 pm.  The 
Playschool is a caring Montessori preschool 
where students develop the skills to start 
kindergarten at Cypress Park's IB Primary 
Years Programme. For more information, 
please visit www.CypressParkPreschool.com

VOLUNTARY ABSENCES FROM SCHOOL 

Please understand that if you are choosing to take 
extended holidays when classes are in session, 

teachers cannot replicate the learning that happens 
within the classroom and are not able to provide 

online learning opportunities. 

Our teachers do their very best to support students 
during required absences due to illness, however, 

when the absence is voluntary and a family's choice 
(such as extending a weekend, holiday, or vacation), 

it is a family's responsibility to maintain academic 
learning at home. 

Please take time to read with your child, have them 
write in a “holiday” journal, do Math IXL online, take 

advantage of other emergent opportunities to 
practise foundational skills (e.g. following 

instructions and using math while cooking). 

SCHOOL ATTENDANCE AND PUNCTUALITY
We would like to take a moment to emphasize the 
importance of regular school attendance and 
punctuality. 

Consistent Attendance Matters: Every day in school is an 
opportunity for your child to learn, grow, and thrive. 
Regular attendance ensures they don't miss out on valuable 
classroom experiences and educational milestones. It's the 
foundation for success in their academic journey.

Vacations During School Time: While we understand that 
family vacations are a cherished tradition, we encourage 
you to plan them during school breaks whenever possible. 
Missing school for extended periods can disrupt your child's 
learning progress and make it challenging for them to catch 
up on missed lessons.

On-Time Arrival: Being on time is equally crucial. It sets a 
positive tone for the day and allows your child to settle in, 
engage with peers, and benefit fully from classroom 
instruction. Punctuality fosters good habits that will serve 
them well throughout life.

Late Arrival Policy: If your child is arriving late to school, 
please drop them off outside the undercover entrance door. 
The door is unlocked, there is no reason to ring the bell. 
Your child can  enter the school on their own and report to 
the front office. Ms. Thoma will check them in, and help 
them to their classrooms.

STUDENT ILLNESS
WHEN SHOULD I KEEP MY SICK CHILD HOME 

FROM SCHOOL?

Things to consider if your child feels unwell :
1. Without proper rest, a child may have 
a hard time fighting an illness or be at 
risk for other illnesses.
2. The ability of your child to actively 
take part and learn at school.
3. The school staff cannot care for a sick 
child and give them the support that they 
may need.
4. The protection of other children

Please keep your child home if they:
❖ Have a fever
❖ Are too sick to take part in all normal school 
activities
❖ Have a suspected or known communicable 
disease (i.e. strep throat, chicken pox or measles)
❖ Is vomiting or has diarrhea. It is recommended 
that students be symptom free for at least 24 
hours before returning to School.

If the school finds it necessary to send your child home 
because of illness, please make sure you have arranged 
an emergency contact if you are not available. Inform you 
school of these arrangements. 

Where can I find more information
● Health Link BC - by calling 8-1-1, you can speak 

to a health service navigator, who can help you 
find information and services, or connect you 
with a health professional. You can also find 
information online at www.healthlinkbc.ca 

● Sneezes and Diseases - online at 
www.sneezesdiseases.com 

● BCCDC - online at schools bccdc.ca 
● Vancouver Coastal Health
● VCH - online at Children and Youth health - 

Vancouver Coastal Health
● School Administrators can also contact their 

School Public Health Nurse

LEAVING EARLIER THAN 2:30 PM

Please email teachers and office first thing in the 

morning. All students need to be signed out at 

the office if departing before 2:30PM.

STUDENT ABSENCES PLEASE EMAIL 
ethoma@wvschools.ca 

IN PREPARATION OF 

WINTER WEATHER

CLICK HERE 

FOR INFORMATION

DROPPING OFF ITEMS,  
INCLUDING LUNCHES,  

PLEASE MAKE SURE TO LABEL 
THEM AND DROP OFF AT THE 

OFFICE. 

TERM TWO
STUDENT LEARNING UPDATES (REPORTS) 

WILL BE PUBLISHED ON 
MARCH 14TH by 3:00PM

Please remember that if you have an older child in 
high school, you already have an account and can see 
all your children on that one account. These reports 
will only be available until July 2025, so we advise 
you to download and save for future reference.

HERE ARE LINKS TO HELP YOU
MYED PARENT PORTAL HELP

VIDEO VERSION HERE

WHEN SHOULD I KEEP
  MY SICK CHILD HOME 

FROM SCHOOL?

Click HERE 
to find out.

2025 SUMMER LEARNING 
 with 

WEST VANCOUVER SCHOOLS

Save the date!  
Summer Learning registration opens on 

Monday, April 7 at 8:00 a.m.  

For more information, please refer to the Summer 
Learning information flyers (elementary or secondary) 

or the Summer Learning Website.

Are you interested in learning during the summer?  West 
Vancouver Schools will be offering a robust Summer 

Learning Program for both elementary and secondary 
students during July 2025. 

HOT LUNCH FOR THIRD TERM 
OPEN NOW FOR YOUR ORDERS

MONDAY (Foodie Kids)
WEDNESDAY  (Fresh Bay Pizza/Booster Juice)

FRIDAY (Aburi/Foodie Kids)

https://munchalunch.com/

NO SUCH THING AS BAD WEATHER 
JUST INAPPROPRIATE CLOTHING

REMINDER: Students are outside for 
approximately 45 minutes for morning and 
lunch recesses and will need to keep 
warm and dry. Please ensure your 
child/ren come to school in appropriate 
waterproofed clothing and footwear. 

Please also make sure to
add a change of
dry clothing 
in their backpack.

2025-2026 
SCHOOL YEAR

If your child will not be 
returning to Cypress Park 

in September please advise 
the school office 

as soon as possible.
Email ethoma@wvschools.ca 
We have many families on 
waitlists waiting to hear on 
available spots for the 25-26 

school year.

West Vancouver 
Early Childhood Education Centre Update

Opening Early 2026 

West Vancouver Schools is pleased to share an update 
on our upcoming Early Childhood Education Centre 
announced in August 2024. Construction is underway, 
and the new facility is expected to open in early 2026. 
Once complete, it will offer high-quality childcare for 
children ages 0–5, operating at market value rates. We 
look forward to welcoming families into this 
purpose-built, modern space designed to support early 
learning and child care in our community. 
 
For more information and to join the waitlist 
please click here  

NATIONAL INDIGENOUS PEOPLES DAY in Canada is a day dedicated to celebrating 
and honoring the heritage, cultures, and contributions of First Nations, Inuit, and Métis peoples. It's a 
time to recognize their resilience, traditions, languages, and diverse histories that have shaped 
Canada. The day also serves as an opportunity to reflect on the ongoing challenges faced by 
Indigenous communities and to promote understanding and reconciliation among all Canadians.

Did you know that since June 21st, 1996, National Indigenous People Day has been recognized 
annually in Canada.  June 21st marks the Summer Solstice, the longest day of the year, which holds 
significance for many Indigenous cultures. In West Vancouver Schools, we work hard to acknowledge 
and celebrate our local Indigenous connections. To learn more about National Indigenous People Day, 
click HERE.

HOT LUNCH PROGRAM
Please make sure you are paying for your orders when placing the order or soon after. The system is 

designed to delete any unpaid orders after 24 hours and we don’t want anyone missing out on their 
hot lunch days.

LOGIN HERE TO ORDER OR MAKE CHANGES

Reminder
You will receive an email confirmation the day before your child’s hot lunch delivery

PLEASE PROVIDE YOUR OWN UTENSILS
 

Please ensure your child has their own reusable utensils for their lunches and hot lunches
As we strive to create a supportive environment for all students, we kindly ask that you remember to send 

your child with their own reusable cutlery DAILY including Hot Lunch Days.

RESPECTING OUR SCHOOL ENVIRONMENT 
“Pack it in Pack it out Lunches” 

We ask that whatever comes in your child’s lunch bag goes home in their lunch bag, including 
empty juice boxes and wrappers. This way we will create far less garbage at school and you will 

have a better idea of what your child is finishing for lunch

CYPRESS PARK CODE OF CONDUCT

25-26 YEAR AT A GLANCE CALENDAR

CYPRESS PARK BELL TIMES

EXPECTED AND UNEXPECTED PLAYGROUND 
RULES 

ARCHIVED CYPRESS PARK NEWS

SCHOOL CASH ONLINE

MYEDUCATION BC

2025-26 VCH VACCINATION PROCESS                         

COMMUNITY INFORMATION
Community information will now be accessible in one convenient location. All local 

programs, events, and resources will be updated and shared with you each week by clicking 
HERE

SOCIAL MEDIA AND DIGITAL INFORMATION HERE

Local programs, events, and resources will 
be found in one convenient location, 

accessible through a single link rather than 
detailed in school newsletters.

DISTRICT and COMMUNITY
CONNECTIONS

IMPORTANT LINKS
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EXPECTED AND UNEXPECTED PLAYGROUND RULES 
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MYEDUCATION BC      

CYPRESS PARK KIDS CLUB

Is accepting registration for the After School Care at 
Cypress Park Primary School for September 2024.  
Our After School Care program is available 2:30 pm 
to 6:00 pm every weekday when school is in session.  
We provide a dynamic, fun-filled and educational 
after-school program for children.  We make safe 
and fun environment for children to participate in, 
with inside/outside play, active games, and arts and 
crafts.  For more information, please log into our 
website: http://www.cypresskidsclub.com/

LEAVING EARLIER THAN 2:30 PM

Please email teachers and office first thing in the 
morning.  Students must to be signed out at the 

office if departing before 2:30 PM.

STUDENT ABSENCES 
PLEASE EMAIL ethoma@wvschools.ca  

HOT LUNCH ORDERING 
Ongoing Ordering Here 

(1 week window - this is a change)

Monday - Fresh Bay Pizza
Tuesday - Aburi 

Wednesday - Well Fed
Friday - Panago and Well Fed

Any questions - email
hotlunchwb@gmail.com
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